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6" x 9" Print in a Luxury 
Mount 

A 6" x 9" print in a cream 
card mount that has an 
overall size of 10" x 12" 

and is ready to frame. 

 

Trio Folio 
Contemporary 

presentation for a 
whole host of occasions. 
Available in a choice of 

four colours; pastel 
pink, pastel blue, red or 
black, with a choice of 

two over mount colours; 
Alabaster White or 

Black. 
 

 

Glass Frame 
A modern sleek glass 

frame with black edge 
that can be standing or 
wall hung. Available in 

6”x4” and 6”x9”. 
 

Portrait Box 
Ten photos mounted on 

black or white card, 
presented in a photo 

cover laminated 
presentation box. 

Available in 12”x8” or 
10”x10”. 

 

 

Acrylic Block 
These contemporary 

picture frames boast a 
unique high gloss hand 
polish right to the edge 

and have a brushed 
finish, stainless steel 

back. Available in 6”x4” 
and 6”x9”. 

 

Print and USB Box 
A deluxe print box with 

10 prints in card mounts 
that are ready to frame, 
a USB stick containing 
10 digital images and a 

presentation bag. 
Available in 8”x6” or 
6”x9”. Box colours – 

cream, pale pink, pale 
blue and black. 

 

 

Mini Print Square Box 
Perfect for the 

‘Instagram’ generation, 
these beautifully printed 
Polaroid inspired box of 
10x10cm prints is ideal 

for popping in your 
handbag. Includes 26 

images including a title 
page. 

 

 

Portrait Book 
A 10 spread (20 pages) 

8x8 hardcover 
personalised book 

complete with 
presentation box. 

 

Mini Photo Books 
A pair of 5.25" square 

photographically printed 
layflat books. 

 

Canvas Prints 
An inkjet canvas wrap. 
Available in 12”x12”, 

18”x12”, 20”x20”, 
24”x16” and 30”x20”. 



 

 

 

Box Frame 
Photographic prints 

mounted onto MDF, anti 
scratch print seal and 

framed in an Ash Black, 
Dark Brown, Pine, White 

Wash, Bare Ash frame. 
Available in 8 sizes. 

 
 

Mosaic Box Frame 
Clusters of box frames 
bolted together make 
for a fabulous finished 
product. 2 clusters are 

available in 5 or 8 
images. 

 

Multi Aperture Framed 
Prints 

Beautifully framed 
prints in different 

combinations of print 
sizes. 

 

 

Illusion Frame 
Your image is 

suspended within the 
crystal clear acrylic. 

Frames are available in  
black, white or multi 

coloured satin coated 
finishes in 4 different 

sizes. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


